No.24700/J1/12/G.Edn. General Education (J) Department
Thiruvananthapuram
Dated: 30.04.2012.

From
The Secretary to Government

To
The Director of Public Instruction
Thiruvananthapuram.

Sir,

Sub:- Revision of the existing pattern of elementary cycle to the
national pattern-the issue of transfer certificate-
clarification regarding.

Ref:-- Your letter No. H2/35920/11/D.P.I. dated
27.04.2012.

Attention is invited to the reference cited. In
accordance with the provisions in R.T.E. Act, the revision of existing
pattern of elementary education is under the consideration of
Government and orders in this regard will be issued within a short
period. I am therefore to request you to continue the existing system
of issuing Transfer Certificate from IVth and VIIth standard to Vth and
VIII™" standard respectively for the time-being. I am also to request
you to issue necessary directions to Assistant Educational
Officers/District Educational Officers to collect the following details
when Transfer Certificate is issued to Vth and VIIIth standards and to

obtain a report from them as soon as admission is closed.

1) The schools to which Transfer Certificates are issued to Vtt and

VII]th staj;ldard and the details of students and schools.
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